DELRAY BEACH
POLICE DEPARTMENT >

The public is invited to attend DBPD’s Change of Command Ceremony,
during which Chief Javaro Sims will retire after 30 years of service to the
City of Delray Beach and Assistant Chief Russ Mager will be sworn in as
the department’s 17th Chief of Police during DBPD’s Change of Command
ceremony. Please mark your calendars and join us for this momentous
occasion.

Tuesday, August 30, 2022 6 p.m.

Atlantic Community High School Auditorium

2455 West Atlantic Avenue, Delra}r Beach FL

If you have any questions about the event please contact Executive Assistant
Beatrice Screciu at beatrices@mydelraybeach.com or (561)243-7851




